
Oregon Public Utility Commission      August 3, 2011 

550 Capitol St NE 215 

P.O. Box 2148 

Salem, OR. 97308-2148 

 

Mr. Moshrek Sobhy, Senior Utility & Energy Analyst 

 

We spoke via telephone on June 8, 2011 concerning the procedures necessary to 

request an extension of time on our Solar Photovoltaic Pilot Program and Interconnection 

Services Agreement deadline of October 15, 2011. You suggested that I submit a formal report 

to the PUC Board to ask for a hearing to request a waiver/extension of 30-90 days. Since our 

conversation, I have experienced additional health issues that could cause me to miss our 

original deadline date. I am attaching the following Physician Records and Reports with this 

letter to explain why I need additional time to complete our PV project (PGE Confirmation # 

B8981B):   

1) On May 28, 2011, I experienced an acute Lower Back Injury that caused me to use 

crutches for over two weeks and stop preparation of our solar site for nearly one 

month. 

2)  And recently, on August 2, 2011, I experienced another incidence of lower back pain 

that has stopped construction of my concrete pier construction and racking 

fabrication for my PV project.  

3) Since my funds are limited, I am the only full time contractor for my PV project. All 

progress stops until I am able to recover and return to work.  Unfortunately, I am 

not in the best of health to complete the project within the allotted time. Therefore, 

I must make additional arrangements to hire others to assist on the project.  Due to 

my current problems, I am requesting an additional 30-90 days to complete the 

project.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Bill Boyk, Founder/Owner, AmeriStar Solar 

47637 NW Cedar Canyon Rd, Banks, OR. 97106 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 192, Banks, OR. 97106 

Home: 503-32405725, Cell: 503-270-7804 

 


